From: Kathy Perkins

To: Kelly Bacon (CD)
Subject: LP-22-00001 Suncadia Phase 2 Division 7
Date: Wednesday, February 16, 2022 2:36:18 PM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside the Kittitas County network. Do not click
links, open attachments, fulfill requests, or follow guidance unless you recognize the sender
and have verified the content is safe.

Hi

We received a letter about the above referred parcel. While it is open to comments, there is no
reference of the application on your website for review. We would like to review the application.
Please either email the application or the link.

Thank you,

Kathleen Perkins
421 Big Rock Lane
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